
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 12/5/2012 3:22:48 PM
To: mfl@cpuc.ca.gov (mfl@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Request

Mike - PG&E is facing a proposed decision that imposes the largest infrastructure 
disallowance on any gas utility in the history of regulation and I am being told that we 
can’t meet with you directly. Are you willing to reconsider ? We can do it Monday, the 
week of the 20th if you wish, if you are concerned about a plethora of folks asking for 
equal time (we would then file the 3 day notice Thursday).. We met once as the 
applicant to brief you on the filing, but given the gravity of the PD, we’d like you to 
hear our side of the story. Thanks.
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